
 

 

The next Ward Forum for Eilean a’ Cheò 
 

Will be held on  
 

Monday 5
th

 December 2016 

 

 2.00PM – 4.00PM 
 

Tigh na Sgire, Portree 
 

MAIN TOPICS: 
 

 Eilean a’ Cheὸ Civic Awards 

 Scottish Fire & Rescue Service 

 Police Scotland 

 NHSH Care at Home 

 SLCVO – Support for Community 
Groups 

The Forum meets regularly in public led by the Eilean a’ Cheò Councillors.  
Representatives of the Ward Community Councils, and partner agencies such as Police 

Scotland and Scottish Fire & Rescue Service, participate in the Forum.   

Members of the Public are welcome to attend 
Written questions should be submitted to ward.manager.eileanacheo@highland.gov.uk  

by Friday 25th November 2016 

mailto:ward.manager.eileanacheo@highland.gov.uk

